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What We Will Learn

For our first week back, we will be
introducing a new author, Kevin Henkes,
and working on a study of several of his
books.  We will use these books to
compare and contrast the text and
characters in the stories. 

Reading
Social Studies
The year will begin with a unit over
MO symbols.

Language Arts
We begin the next literature unit which
involves a story about a boy who invents
an object for a contest.  We will be
looking at real life inventors who have
made significant advances to our way of
life. 

Winter break! Have a
wonderful holiday and a
happy new year!!

Students return to school.
Bookmobile at ACES. 

Upcoming Events
It is so important that the students review
their multiplication and division facts
several times over the break.  We will
begin learning how to multiply large
numbers by single digit numbers the first
week back!!

Math Work

Our unit will be an exciting one as we
learn about survival skills of organisms in
their environment.  We will be working to
investigate how animals who live
underground, in the ocean, and on land
use techniques to survive. 
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Spelling Words and Word Wall Words

yawning
cost

dawn
mossy
jigsaw
cross

drawer
crawl

defrost
boss
haul
lawn
raw

caught
bought

because
across
straw
moth

belong

Word Wall: enough, probably


